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 26 September 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
S2 Parents’ Evening Tuesday 4 October 5.00pm to 7.30pm – face-to-face at Baldragon Academy 
 
I am delighted to reinstate our face-to-face Parents’ Evenings and I would like to invite you to Baldragon Academy 
to attend our S2 Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 4 October 5.00pm to 7.30pm. 
 
You may recall that last year, when you child was in S1, we held a consultation on whether to replace the 
‘traditional’ written report with an additional parents’ night.  The feedback leaned positively to the additional 
parents’ night.  Therefore, I wish to stress how important this opportunity is to find out how your child is engaging 
and how they are progressing in their learning. 
 
In addition to the S2 Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 4 October, you can expect the following: 
 

• Wb 03-Oct-22 S2 ‘Ratings’ reports to parents 

• Wb 19-Dec-22 S2 ‘Ratings’ reports to parents 

• 06-Mar-23  S2 Parents' Night (6.00pm - 8.30pm) with course choice information (5.00pm - 6.00pm) 

• Wb 27-Mar-23 S2 ‘Ratings’ reports to parents 

• Wb 22-May-23 S2 ‘Ratings’ reports to parents 

At Baldragon Academy, we use an online appointment booking system which allows you to choose your own 
appointment times with your child’s teachers.  Once you have made your appointments, you will receive an email 
confirming your appointments.  When you log in to make your appointments, you may find that your child’s 
teacher has already requested an appointment with you, and we ask that you honour this. 
 
The appointments system will open at 5pm Wednesday 28 September and will close at 12pm Monday 3 October.  
Should you wish to make any changes after this date then please contact the school office. 
 
Please visit https://baldragon.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments.  You will need to login with the 
following information: 
 
Complete ‘Your Details’ Section 
Title 
First Name 
Surname 
Email 
Confirm Email 
 
Complete ‘Student’s Details’ 
Student’s First Name   
Student’s Surname  
Date of Birth 
 
If you do not have access to the internet, or have any difficulties in make your appointments, then please contact 
our school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mr H McAninch 
Headteacher 
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